
MINUTES 
CURRICULUM COMMITTEE MEETING 

SLINGER SCHOOL DISTRICT 
SLINGER, WI  53086 
Monday, June 24, 2024 

 
 

Members present:  Cherie Rhodes, Jody Strupp, Ken Strupp, Heidi Lofy, Brenda Lighthizer, and Roman 
Weninger 

Administrators present: Jim Curler, Kristi Brooks, Karen Hug, Patrick Armstrong 

The curriculum meeting was called to order by Brenda Lighthizer at 6:36 PM in the High School 
IMC. 

The Board heard an update on the ACT 20 Reading Law: 

1. The Statewide reading screening assessment was announced last week (aimswebPlus) and must 
be implemented by January.  No other details have been provided from the State at this time. 

2. The District Reading Committee evaluated several reading trainings that were approved through 
ACT 20, which all 4K-5th grade teachers will participate in.  The committee selected COX Campus 
Early Reading training through Rollins Center for Language and Literacy.  This training is 40 hours 
and will be conducted throughout the school year over the next two years. 

3. Brooks and Sankey proposed a change to the 2024-25 school calendar that would make two 
current half days at the elementary level “non-student” days, so teachers will have more time to 
complete required training – as well as implementation of Eureka math:  October 17 and 
February 6.  This will be discussed further at the regular board meeting.   

The curriculum meeting adjourned at 6:59 PM.  
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